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I am an emergency physician from Detroit and I believe that there is a sacred 

relationship between patients and physicians that is in direct conflict with the goals of 

a corporation. We had to unionize to be able to try to improve patient care and our 

working conditions that have deteriorated over the last 7 years since Teamhealth 

took over. Both of our national groups are now talking about forming unions to help 

physicians like us, but this bill would be a huge step in protecting the field of medicine 

and patients everywhere so that we don’t have to go to these extremes.  

 


